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 GCC to host annual Math Kangaroo March 21 
 
The Guam Community College Math Department will host the island’s 15th annual Math 
Kangaroo on Friday, March 21, from 9:45 A.M. – 1:30 P.M. on the GCC campus. The  
Math Kangaroo is a nationwide math test for grades 1-12.  Approximately 200 students from 
public and private schools will attend Guam’s Math Kangaroo at GCC. 
 
The Math Kangaroo test will take place from 9:45-11:15 A.M in the AALG Allied Health 
Center. Afterward, the students will participate in a Math Carnival in the courtyard at the GCC 
Student Center until 1:30 P.M. The various GCC programs will have booths set up at the 
carnival, providing games, demonstrations, and hands-on activities for students of all grade 
ranges so that they can learn about the fields of study offered at GCC, and about how math is 
applied in these programs and in other fields. 
 
POC for this event is Mr. Steve Lam, GCC Math & Science Dept. chairman. He can be contacted 
at 735-5600 or at steve.lam@guamcc.edu. 
 
For more information on the national Math Kangaroo, please visit: 
http://www.mathkangaroo.com/mk/default.html 
 
 

GCC is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
Individuals requiring special accommodations, auxiliary aids, or services please contact 735-5597. 

For more information, contact Jayne Flores, GCC Asst. Director of Communications & Promotions, at 735-5638 
(office), 483-6409 (cell), or via email at jayne.flores@guamcc.edu. 


